
RE: Consultation in relation to application P /2020/0061/HYBR
NW&WM  to: jenniferbolton@sthelens.gov.uk 04/03/2020 16:04

Sent by:
"Simms, Graham" 
<graham.simms@forestrycommission .gov.uk>

Thank you for your email.

I have reviewed the application and our mapping browser does not indicate there is any 
Ancient & Semi-Natural Woodland (ASNW) or Plantations on Ancient Woodland Sites 
(PAWS) in the area.  Therefore the Forestry Commission has no comments on this 
application.

Kind Regards

Graham Simms
Area Admin Officer
North West & West Midlands Area
Forestry Commission England

Tel: 0300 067 4190
VoIP: 4190
Ghyll Mount|Gillan Way|Penrith 40 Business Park|Penrith|Cumbria|CA11 9BP

-----Original Message-----
From: jenniferbolton@sthelens.gov.uk [mailto:jenniferbolton@sthelens.gov.uk]
Sent: 18 February 2020 10:41
To: NW&WM
Subject: Consultation in relation to application P/2020/0061/HYBR 

This Message originated outside your organisation.

Please find attached a consultation in relation to the above application Yours Sincerely, Miss 
Jennifer Bolton Senior Planning Officer 

"This e-mail and any file transmitted with it are confidential, subject to copyright and 
intended solely for the use of the individual or entity to whom they are addressed. It may 
contain privileged information. Any unauthorised review, use, disclosure, distribution or 
publication is prohibited. If you have received this e-mail in error please contact the sender by 
reply e-mail and destroy and delete the message and all copies from your computer. The 
information contained in this email may be subject to public disclosure under the Freedom of 
Information Act 2000 or other legal duty.

Any views or opinions expressed within this email are those of the author and may not 
necessarily reflect those of the Authority. No contractual arrangement is intended to arise 
from this communication."

Disclaimer

The information contained in this communication from the sender is confidential. It is 
intended solely for use by the recipient and others authorised to receive it. If you are not the 



recipient, you are hereby notified that any disclosure, copying, distribution or taking action in 
relation of the contents of this information is strictly prohibited and may be unlawful.
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